
 

 

 

March 2023  

Agenda 

• Recap on last meeting - Online safety sensory story sack (Hanni and the magic window). 

• World book day (People that help us). 

• What would we like to see next term in school? 

Staff Present 

• Louise P 

• Michelle Smith (AAC lead) 

Classes Represented 

Apple, Rowan, Redwood, Maple  

Minutes 

• Michelle and Louise welcomed each student. 

• Michelle asked everyone if they remembered the last meeting and showed the sensory story 

sack. Then showed them the book and some of the things from the bag and they liked the 

story.  

• We then looked at WBD People that help us books. We talked about all the great people and 

vehicles that came into school last week. MS walked around showing the books and signing 

fireman which two of the students copied back. Students used a switch board with objects 

to show which their favourite were the fireman and the fire engine was the winner.  

• I give each student a red (no) and green (yes) card to vote with. 

Then I asked them if they would like the emergency services to come back next year? All 

students used their coloured card to vote. 

The vote was 4 green and 1 red  

• I then asked the group what they would like to see next term in school.  

• I showed them a tractor and a lollipop man jacket and give them time to look and think 

about what they wanted. When I walked round to each student and asked them to vote with 

their coloured card again. I walked around with the tractor first and got all green cards. Then 

I walked around with the lollipop jacket and got all red cards, so they have all voted for the 

tractor to come to school next term. 



• At the end of the meeting we signed goodbye and thank you for coming. 

 

Actions 

Sorting out a tractor to come to school  

Booking all the emergency services for next year. 

 

Date TBC. 

First Monday of every month  


